
Welcome to the New School Year at Cedar Mt 
 

Cedar Mountain School would like to welcome all our students and parents to another great year. 
We want to thank you for trusting us with your kids. We take that trust very seriously and will 
strive each day to ensure they are ready for their future. 

 
We have many events going on as the school year begins.  The first volleyball game is on 
Monday, August 27 at Nicollet.  Open House is on Tuesday, August 28.  The first home 
volleyball game is on Thursday, August 30 against Madelia.  On Friday, August 31, the CMC 
football team plays Hills Beaver Creek in Morgan. 
 
The first day of classes is on Tuesday, September 4.  Here are some contact names if you have 
questions and their phone numbers: 
 Busing questions – Cedar Mt Bus Service – Julio Jimenez – 249-3136 
 PreK-grade 5 – Patti Machart – 507-557-2251 
 Grades 6-12 – Rob Brandl – 507-249-5990 
 Activities and Facility Use – Jeremy Robinson – 507-249-5990 
 District web site - www.cms.mntm.org/ 
 
I want to end by saying I am proud of our school.  We want the best for our students now and in 
the future.  It is an exciting time in Cedar Mountain.  Cougar pride! 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 
Here are some upcoming events at Cedar Mountain.  Check out our web site for more 

detailed information: 
 August 23 – Sixth grade orientation in Morgan – 7:00 PM 
 August 27 – VB @ Nicollet 
 August 28 – Open Houses 
  Elementary 4:30-6:00 

High School 6:30-8:00 
 August 30 – VB vs Madelia 
 August 31 – FB vs Hills Beaver Creek in Morgan 
 September 4 – First Day of School 

 
 

http://www.cms.mntm.org/

